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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide an initial briefing on the work the Nottinghamshire Healthy Families Programme.   
 
Information  
 
2. This service is commissioned by Nottinghamshire County Council and delivered by 

Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust (NHFT). The contract for the service is 
known locally as the Healthy Families Programme (HFP) and started on 1st April 2017.  
 

3. A briefing from Nottinghamshire County Council’s Public Health department is attached as  
Appendix 1 to this report. Details on Tier One interventions offered to children and families by 
the Healthy Families Programme are attached as Appendix 2. 
 

4. Kerrie Adams, Senior Public Health and Commissioning Manager, Nottinghamshire County 
Council and Sherrel Dudley, General Manager Healthy Families Programme, NHFT will attend 
the Health Scrutiny Committee to brief Members and answer questions. 

 
5. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided and schedule 

further consideration, as necessary. 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration, as necessary. 

 
 

 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 



 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 


